
 

Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, September 30.  

______ There is a yearbook club meeting on Monday for all 3 committees.  Be sure to 
bring your sample cover to our meeting since we will be voting for this year’s theme.  
You need to have a ride home promptly at 4:00 since the activity bus isn’t up and 
running yet. 

______ Are you a writer, researcher, actor, photographer, or video editor? If yes, 
consider joining the AV club! Meetings are on Thursdays after school, from 2:45 to 4:00, 
in Mrs. Templeton's classroom, room 218. Our first meeting will be on Thursday, 
October 6th. We look forward to seeing you there! 

______ The Gateway Cross Country team hosted their second meet of the season 
yesterday at Gateway.  Everyone on the team made a great effort, and the team was 
really excited to run on their home course. The Gateway girls finished 1st.  Morgan 
Burley, Zoie Lochmann, Tori Hopkins, Clair Todd, and Sophie Anderson were the first 
five finishers for Gateway. The Gateway boys finished 2nd, just one point away from 
tying for 1st place.  Travis Johnson, Malcom Winters, Jonathan Yim, Bradley Nakajima 
and Andrew Lammers were the top five finishers for the boys’ team. Great team!  The 
Cross Country team’s next home meet is Thursday, October 6th at Gateway. 

______ Do not open doors for anyone. The only people who are allowed to open doors 
are the Front Office and Administrators.  All visitors need to enter through the front door.  
This is to keep our campus safe.   

 ______ And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


